
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: JAR/614.JCP 

09 September 2022 

Dear Families 

Year 8 Noughts and Crosses Trip – Wednesday 9th November 

Stowmarket High School would like to offer students in Year 8 the opportunity to see a matinee performance of 

the play ‘Noughts and Crosses’ at The New Wolsey Theatre, Ipswich. The trip will compliment your child’s study of 

the play ‘Noughts and Crosses’ which they will be studying this term and support our ambition to bring ‘joy’ to the 

school curriculum after a difficult couple of years. 

We will be leaving Stowmarket High School at 12.30pm and it is anticipated that we will return to school by 4pm 

when students will need to be collected or make their own way home. 

The cost of the trip is £20, in order for the selection process to be fair we will put the reply slips we receive in a 

hat and pick names. Once the students have been selected you will receive notification via ParentPay to make 

payment and provide consent and medical information.  Please return you reply slip to student services by 

Wednesday 15th September. 

Should you need login details for Parent Pay please email: finance@stowhigh.com 

If you require financial assistance, please contact the Finance Office at finance@stowhigh.com 

If you have any questions about the trip, do contact me at j.arnold@stowhigh.com 

Kind regards 

Jackie Arnold 

 
Mrs J Arnold 
Director of English 
………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………….  
  
My child would like to take part in the Year 8 Noughts and Crosses Trip – Wednesday 9th November 

Please return to Student Services by Wednesday 15th September   
  
  
Student Name: ____________________________________________ Form Class: ______________________  
  
  
Signed (Parent/Carer) _______________________________________ Date: ___________________________  
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